
P-04-492 Diagnosis of autism in children – Correspondence from the 

Petitioner to the Committee, 30.09.15 

Hi Kayleigh 

With apologies for missing the midday deadline, my only comment on the 

responses is the request from Trevor Purt, Chief Executive of Betsi Cadwaladr 

Health Board, and whether Welsh Government could provide this to all of the Health 

Boards? Mr Purt’s comments are:  

‘It would be helpful to have policy guidance on the relative contributions of 

Community Child Health/Community Paediatrics and on the other hand Child and 

Adolescent Mental Health Services.’ 

Many thanks 

Meleri 


